
STATEMENT ON BOARD INDEPENDENCE TARGET 

 

On 22 September 2021 the Board of Directors of Allegro.eu approved 
an Amendment to the Rules of Procedure by introducing a new target 
to have at least a majority of independent directors on the Board.  

The Board has adopted a maximum timeline of five years ending on 
1 September 2026 to achieve this target. 


